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Dear Parent/Carer/Students 

We hope that the GCSE examinations have gone well in recent weeks and that your hard work will be well 

rewarded, we are excited about welcoming our new Year 12 as they start this next chapter in their lives.  As 

you will be aware the GCSE results are issued on Thursday 23rd August 2018.  I am writing to update you on 

the arrangements for registration for our new Sixth Form students for September.  

For existing John Fisher students, the Senior and Sixth Form Leadership will be available immediately after the 

results have been issued on Thursday 23rd to formally enrol in our Sixth Form.  Whilst students have already 

indicated their preferred Sixth Form options they may change following the result.  There will be a number of 

staff available on the Thursday to help with this and enrolment.   If you are unable to attend on 23rd August 

we will also be available to sign up or for advice clinics for all Year 11 students on: 

Friday 24th August 9am-12.00pm 

Tuesday 28th August 9am-12pm 

Thursday 30th August 10am – 12pm, all new year 12 students should be registered by this point.  

Our new academic year will start for our Year 12 students at 08.45am on Tuesday 4th September 2018 for an 

Induction morning – they should report to the Sixth Form Centre in full school uniform.  During this time the 

students will have a series of sessions covering, Sixth Form orientation, initial study, Tutor activities and a 

range of teambuilding challenges.  The rest of the school return on the Wednesday, however Year 12 students 

will not be in school on the Wednesday and will re-start full lessons on Thursday 6th September 2018. 

On Monday 10th September we would also like to invite you to a Welcome Evening for all Year 12 

parents/carers at 7.00pm; it is important that all parents attend as we will be covering a wide range of Sixth 

Form matters and holding a number of workshops to help you support the students through the next two 

years.   

Once again I wish you every success in the summer and look forward to the next two years.  

Yours sincerely 

David Mawer 

Director of Sixth Form 


